Sept 5th 2018 >> PSA Minutes
St. Alphonsus Liguori PSA Minutes
September 5, 2018
The meeting was held off-site (Union Ale house) to welcome ALL PSA members.
In attendance
Rosemary B., Dawn B., Mary M., Nathalie K., Katy F, Anita C, Jamie M, Ivelisse G, Principal Di Vincenzo
Officers: 
Co-Presidents: Dawn Bradford and Rosemary Baroud
Vice President: (vacant)
Treasurer: Mary Mayer
Secretary: Katy Franz
Treasurer Report:
This report was presented to the officers at previously held officers meeting Aug 9.  Waiting on bank statement.  New signature cards were signed for account signees. 
Business:
· Organizing of Chair persons for up-coming events:  Home-Room Parent Coordinator, Dine-N-Share coordinator, Special Lunch coordinator, Special Events chair-persons (Oktoberfest-squares, Family Bingo, Santa Shoppe, Veteran’s Day reception, Box-tops coordinator, Catholic Schools Week coordinator, Family Event (March) Coordinator, Trivia Night)
· PSA School year calendar was reviewed and approved by officers at previous meeting.  Major events are noted on PSA calendar- (available on school webpage)
· PSA webpage to be updated by officer. (coordinate with Linda B.- Katy F.)
· Teachers Wish list/Favorites forms to be sent out for completion by end of September for room-parents references guide.
· PSA Keys to followed up on by Dawn for future events.
· Library storage area to be followed up on by Katy with Principal Vincenzo.  *UPDATE: After technology from Holy Cross is re-organized and stored we can have space that is left over in library closets.  
Announcements/ Up-Coming events:
***Our PSA on-line calendar is PUBLIC and can SYNC with your on-line calendars***
1. Football Squares for sale at Oktoberfest and Tailgate Party.  Volunteers needed, please contact PSA@saintalphonsus.com if you can help for an hour shift. THANK YOU.
2. Halloween Family Bingo OCT 26, Bring your friends, family, neighbors, and team-mates for a fun night of bingo, prizes, raffles, and FUN!
NEXT Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]PSA Monthly Meeting> October 3, 2018 in teacher’s lounge in school office.  
ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS ARE WELCOME-
 PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND JOIN US!
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